
 
 

Seaside has a new volunteer opportunity and needs your help. Please join us to 
beau fy the city by cleaning up trash, removing weeds and other landscaping or 
parks projects. We hope this new group, lovingly called the SeaWeeds, will have 
people of all ages and backgrounds working together for an hour or two on one 
Saturday per month.  Plus, if you have skills in the area of social media or fund-
raising, we welcome you as a SeaWeed too! Hours worked may count towards 
community projects for university, high school or some nonprofits.  

Please a end the organiza onal mee ng as we plan our first project. We can 
also discuss celebra ons to highlight the best of Seaside. Please share this an-
nouncement with your friends. 

June 20th at 6 pm 
Seaside City Hall—Council Chambers 

440 Harcourt Ave 

#SeasideLove   #SeaWeeds   #Volunteer 

Help Make 

Seaside 
even more 

Fabulous! 


